
Mr. Harry K. Vahradian 
991 Falmouth 

August 9, 1976 

Thousand Oaks , California 91360 

Dear Mr. Vahradian : 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation 

of $10.00 (ten dollars) which you sent to the Diocese. 

Receipt No. 24821 is enclosed here\vith. 

Enclosure 

st 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


